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Mission of committee 

 To leave the earth cleaner than we found it. 

 To inform and aware the society. 

 To free the earth from all forms of unnecessary 

plastic. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Introduction 

Nowadays plastic is being used by everyone. We can keep things safely in the 

plastic containers for a long time. It is a very convenient way we have adopted 

in our lives. 

  When we use something regularly only then we come to know the pros and 

cons of that particular article. With the use of the plastic in excess we have 

come to know the bad effects of it on human lives. That’s why it is our 

responsibility to stop the excessive use of plastic. 

    Government of India has also taken many initiatives against the use of 

plastic. After getting influenced by the Govt. efforts, Amer Shaheed Baba Ajit 

Singh Jujhar Singh Memorial collage has decided to form a committee, “Say No 

to Plastic”. This committee will work under the authorities of the college. 

Through this committee the students and people will be made aware against the 

use of plastic. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Activity 

 

“Say No to Plastic” committee had its first meeting on 

July 16,2019. Principal Prof. Surmukh Singh and the 

members of the committee were present at the meeting. 

Principal Sir addressed the students against plastic use. 

The students also made posters and banners. 

 

 

 

 

 



Activity 

“Say No to Plastic” committee organised a function 

with the students. In this function everyone took pledge 

not to use plastic excessively. Through this event, the 

committee members also advised the students to reuse 

the plastic and they also suggested not to the plastic that 

we can’t re-use. Some students came with the new ideas 

to share with us. 

The meeting was ended with the vote of thanks by Dr. 

Surjeet Kaur.

 



Summary Report 

 

 On July 16,2019, first meeting of “Say No To Plastic” 

was addressed by Principal Prof. Surmukh Singh and 

attended by the members of the committee. Principle Sir 

stood against the plastic use and students supported him 

by making posters and banners. 

This committee also organised the function where 

students took pledge against plastic usage. Members 

advised the students to reuse the plastic and to minimise 

the usage of non-recyclable plastic. 

 

 

 


